The Republic of South Sudan



To Dr. Pius Ojara Chairperson South Sudan NGO forum Juba

16th September, 2020

The National Ministry of Health would like to inform all Ngos to come and renew theirs MoUs with National Ministry of Health, at the Directorate of international Health and Coordination. The timeline for the renewal will be from 16th September to 30th October, 2020. Failure to do so may result in the termination of the operation license.

This information is applicable to those NGos who's running Health projects only

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Thuou Loi Cingoth

D/G International Health and Coordination

Ministry of Health

Juba.

Emil: biey.tuet@gmail.com

Tell +211927788004 +211912322122